
News Letter for Week of 11/19 /18 

3rd and 4th Grade Weekly Curriculum: 

 

Math: 

Students will continue with last week’s math lesson, as it was a big chapter. They will be able to 

use the weekend and Monday to study for the test. They will receive a math review packet to be 

able to take home and study. Please make sure your child finishes and understands the entire 

packet. 

Reading: 

·        We will be introducing our new Reading: Unit 3: Make Way for Ducklings. I will introduce 

the Chapter and start reading. This is a very short week so we will continue with this chapter the 

following week as well. 

Language Arts: 

·        As always, we will focus on grammar weekly/daily as well as spelling, pronunciation- it is 

very critical they have a strong foundation.  

·        We will read our story of the week, discuss for comprehension,  

 learn new words and definition. 

For grammar we will focus on synonyms and learn commas 

in a dialogue. 

Science: 

·        Eclipse review and phases of the moon 

·        Planet and Solar System (Nine Planets)  

Social Studies: 

·        No class this week.  

 
 
 

  
 
 

Vocabulary: 

Candle 

Handle 

Tangle 

Jungle 

Marble 

Apple 

Bubble 

Bottle 

Jingle 

Pebble 

People  

turtles 

little 

waddle 

whistle 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Teacher Introduction 

 

I would like to introduce myself. My name is Jasmine Abuali.  I will be taking over grades  3 and 4, 

as Ms. Reema unfortunately cannot complete this school year. 

I graduated from UIC with an undergraduate degree in Political Science in 2010 and soon after 

began a career as a college advisor/ counselor. As I was working in the field I pursued a Master’s 

degree in Business Administration concentrating in Forensic Accounting. As you can tell I have a 

passion for learning and would like to reflect this passion into the classroom.  

My goal is to ensure that every student has an understanding of the importance of every subject 

discussed. I will be relating our curriculum to everyday life experiences and connecting these 

experiences back into the classroom. I believe the best way to learn is through examples. 

I hope for a successful school year, InshaAllah. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

  

Best,  

  

Jasmine Abuali 

 


